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INFORMATION ONLY: Preliminary Review of Biennium Budget Requests 
 
 
 
The Board of Trustees approved guidelines in January, 2020 for the biennium budget request 
package for the fiscal years 2021-2023.  In response to the coronovirus pandemic, the 
Legislature has been temporarily suspended until further notice.  As a result, action on pending 
items for the NSCS will not be known until the legislature resumes activity and takes action on 
the budget.  These pending items include the career scholarships and the partnership initiative 
between Peru State College and the Department of Corrections.  Once more is known about the 
budget for FY2020-21, updates can be provided on the biennium budget request for 2021-23. 


